
From: Chambers - Cirkovic C  

Sent: Wednesday, 21 June 2017 12:36 PM 
To: Michael Butler 

Cc: AMOD; Ruchi Bhatt; margaret.chan@ablawyers.com.au; Kieran Jack 
Subject: RE: Four yearly review of modern awards (AM2014/281) - Professional Employees Award 

 
Good afternoon Mr Butler, 
 
Re: AM2014/281 – Professional Employees Award 2010 
 
Commissioner Cirkovic grants the requested extension. The next conference has been listed at 9am 
Wednesday 5 July. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Elizabeth O’Brien 
Associate to Commissioner Cirkovic  
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: 03 8656 4531 
Fax: 03 9655 0401 
chambers.cirkovic.c@fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Michael Butler [mailto:mButler@professionalsaustralia.org.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 20 June 2017 2:27 PM 
To: Chambers - Cirkovic C 

Cc: AMOD; Ruchi Bhatt; margaret.chan@ablawyers.com.au; Kieran Jack 
Subject: Four yearly review of modern awards (AM2014/281) - Professional Employees Award 

 
Dear Commissioner 
 
Further to the conference before the Commission which took place on 31st May 2017. 
 
Unfortunately due to workload it has not been possible for the Association to comply with the 
direction of providing a further response to employer parties in respect of Item 10 – Summary of 
Submissions – Technical and Drafting by Wednesday 14th June. This matter pertains to Clause 2.4 – 
Scientist Stream of the Exposure Draft. 
 
The Association would appreciate it, if the Commission were to be agreeable, a revised deadline of 
28th June with a subsequent delay in the scheduling of the next conference. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Michael Butler 
Director Industrial Relations 
 

 
 
Professionals Australia (formerly APESMA) 
Lvl 3, 163 Eastern Rd,  
South Melbourne, VIC 3205.  
 
www.professionalsaustralia.org.au  
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